
Special  
points  
of interest:
• CWEC Member Appreciation 

Pancake Breakfast- 
Saturday, October 24

 • Serving 8am-11am
 • Main Office-Rosholt, 10401      

  Lystul Road
• Toys for 

Tots toy 
drive- Kick 
off at the Member Appreciation 
Breakfast, collecting - now thru 
Friday, December 11th

• Stuff the Cart School Supplies 
Drive – bring new, unopened 
supplies to the breakfast or to 
the office now thru October 24th

• Thanksgiving- Office Closed-
Thursday, November 26 and 
Friday, November 28

• Christmas-Office Closed-
Thursday, December 24 at 11:30 
and Friday, December 25 

• Facebook-become a 
friend of CWEC on 
Facebook – Central 
Wisconsin Electric 
Cooperative

• Follow CWEC on 
Twitter  http://twitter.
com/cwecoop

• E-Billing – CWEC has 
an on-line payment 
option. To access this exciting 
option go to our website at 
www.cwecoop.com and click on 
the Billing tab, then click Pay Your 
Bill.

• MainStreet Messenger First Alert 
Systems for more details call 
715-677-2211 or 
1-800-377-2932

• Visit us at www.
cwecoop.com
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Central Wisconsin 
Electric Cooperative

Member Appreciation Pancake Breakfast 
Saturday, October 24 • 8:00am – 11:00am

Join Us At Our Office In Rosholt • 10401 Lystul Road 
• Come join the fun, as Central Wisconsin Electric 

Cooperative will host a pancake breakfast as a way to 
show its appreciation to its members.

• Costume Prizes, Bounce House, Bucket Truck Rides, 
Attendance Gifts, Exhibits

 Costume contest judging is at 9:45
• Free Blood Pressure screening provide by Rural Health 

Initiative Nurses Dawn Dingeldein and Alissa Mueller
• Petting Zoo – members of Rosholt Pioneer 4-H Club will bring a number of small 

animals 
• Toys for Tots – Bring a new unwrapped toy to donate to our toy drive and we’ll enter 

you in a special door prize drawing. 
• Stuff the Cart School Supplies Drive – bring 3 or more new, unopened school 

supplies and we’ll enter you in a special drawing.  Limit of Five entries per family.

Shedding Light on Tigerton Streets

Central Wisconsin Electric 
Cooperative is always 

looking for ways to help its 
local communities through its 
Commitment to Community 
program.  A recently completed 
street light project in Tigerton is 
a great example.  Linemen Quinn 
Zdroik and Chris Tuszke replaced 
eight 150 watt high pressure 
sodium street lights with more 
energy efficient 70 watt LEDs. 
“We were very surprised at how 
affordable the lights were and we 
hope they operate as planned.  If 
they perform as we expect, we 
will install more in the future, “said 
Mike Wade, CWEC President & 
CEO. There are many benefits to 
switching from traditional street 
lighting to LED street lighting.  
Chief among the benefits is that 
LEDs have extremely long lives, 
resulting in lower maintenance.  
LEDs are highly energy efficient 
using less electricity while 
producing more light per watt.  
Because of their energy efficiency 
and long lifespan, LEDs are 
environmentally friendly.

CWEC lineman, Quinn Zdroik removing the old 
street light, while CWEC lineman, Chris Tuszke 
prepares the new LED Street light.

Quinn Zdroik, CWEC lineman, tests the new LED 
Street light, which will help light up the corner by 
Zion Lutheran Church.



CWEC Office Closed 
We  will be closed for the Thanksgiving holiday on Thursday, 
November 26, and Friday 
November 27, and at 11:30am 
on December 24, and all day on 
December 25 for the Christmas 
holiday.

From everyone here at CWEC, 
we wish you a safe and enjoyable 
holiday season!

Hey Kids, Get Out Your 
Colors!

It’s time for our annual Christmas coloring contest.  The contest 
is open to all kids ages 10 and under.  The theme this year is 

snowman.

Draw a picture of a snowman 
and mail or bring it to:

Central Wisconsin Electric 
Cooperative 
PO Box 100 
Rosholt, WI 54473

Please make sure to have your 
name, age and phone number 
on the back of your picture.
We will award three prizes in two age groups;

6 and under and 7 to 10.  The prizes will be 1st-$25, 2nd-$15, and 
3rd-$10.

Open to the children of members only.  Must be done in crayon 
only.

Deadline for the pictures is December 11th, so get started right 
away and good luck!!!

The drawings will be on display in the lobby at the CWEC office, 
so stop in and take a look at the beautiful pictures.  

Christmas is Coming…

Well, kind of.  If you head out 
to do some early Christmas 

shopping, please keep those less 
fortunate in mind.  We will once 
again hold a Toys for Tots drive.  Last Christmas, through the 
generosity of our members, we were able to help put smiles 
on the faces of more than 890 children.  All indications are 
that the amount of children in need will be as high or even 
higher this year, so please help us if 
you can.  Please watch for locations 
of toy drop-off boxes scattered 
throughout our service area.  A 
complete list will be posted on our 
website at www.cwecoop.com or 
call the CWEC office for a location 
near you.

All toys collected are distributed 
locally.

Daylight 
Savings Time 
Ends Sunday, 
November 1, 

2015

Remember to move 
your clock back one 
hour before you go 
to bed on Saturday, 
October 31, 2015

Stuf f the Cart!  Back to 
School Supplies Drive!

Central Wisconsin Electric Cooperative is sponsoring a back 
to school supplies drive so our employees and members 

can donate back-to-school items to help families who are 
having difficulty providing the proper tools for their children to 
succeed in school.

All supplies will be distributed to schools in 
our service area.

Supplies can be dropped off at our office 
during normal business hours or you 
can bring them along to the Member 
Appreciation Pancake Breakfast on Saturday, 
October 24.

For every three new, unwrapped items you donate your name 
goes into a drawing for a chance to win a special prize.  Limit 
five entries per family.

Needed Supplies:
#2 wooden yellow pencils
Ballpoint pens
Plain pocket folder
Spiral notebooks-wide ruled
3-ring binders
Box of 24 or 64 crayons
Pink erasers
Glue bottles
Glue sticks
Dry erase markers
Colored pencils

Washable markers
Watercolor paints
Highlighters
Zipper binders
Protractor
Ruler (1/8 scale and metric)
Scissors 
Backpacks
Kleenex
Deodorant

Electric Line is published quarterly 
by Central Wisconsin Electric 
Cooperative. This publication is 
designed to provide information 
about the cooperative to our 
member-owners.

President & CEO .............Mike Wade
Editor ..................... Brenda Mazemke

If you have questions or comments 
please contact us at   
1-800-377-2932.

Email: brenda.mazemke@cwecoop.com

10401 Lystul Road
PO Box 100
Rosholt, WI 54473
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Electric Cooperative


